
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/28/2017 10:36:45 AM
Subject: RE: Speak to the OLLI Committee and others - MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW

It has been changed on the calendar. Thank you.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 10:24 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill ; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) 
Subject: Re: Speak to the OLLI Committee and others - MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW
 
​This event has been moved to Wednesday the 27th at 3:15pm

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 12:50 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: Copy: Speak to the OLLI Committee and others - MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW
 
When: Thursday, September 28, 2017 3:30 PM-4:30 PM.
 
Where: Furman University 
 
Mr. Meyer, I'll get with our team early in the week and get back to you as soon as possible. Thanks for the 
invitation, and we're looking forward to it.
 
Danny
 
 
Kevin — Per our conversation, here is the relevant info.
 
The following are the dates that could work for the OLLI seniors using the Herring Center:
Friday.......Sept 22..as early as 1 and out by 5
Monday....Sept 25..not before 3:15...could stay later than 5
Wed.........Sept 27...same time frame as the 25th
Thursday..Sept 28...same as 25th
 
The OLLI committee says; "We are hoping he can come and meet with the Senior Leaders Group Alumni and have about an 
hour to hear him speak on senior issues and then have a Q&A time. Then to give him more exposure, another hour with 
same format for all OLLI members. We will give him questions. If none of those dates/times can work, please get some that 
will and we can get with Nancy to see what we can do. While classes are happening, no space before 3:15. We can go into 
Oct and Nov, but we hope this can happen in Sept.”
 
Kevin, the expectation regarding your time in the above paragraph is perhaps overly ambitious. I am sure that your 
suggestion bringing another expert would be well received as well.
 
Let me know if this fits your schedule. I can give you the needed contact person and If you need to know more about the 
organization, you can see their web pages focused on OLLI at:
http://www.furman.edu/sites/OLLI/Senior-Leaders-Greenville/Pages/default.aspx.
 
— Rich
864/373-9360​
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